
‭Dear Matthew,‬

‭Thank you for sharing your thoughts about our‬‭Who‬‭Does What in Education‬‭? brochure. It was not our‬
‭intention to downplay the important role subject associations play when it comes to education in‬
‭Ontario.‬

‭As a parent, I recognize and understand the importance of associations like yours. On behalf of the‬
‭College, I would like to extend our appreciation for all the hard work and dedication shown by the OCTs‬
‭who volunteer with and lead these groups, including those involved with the Council of Drama and‬
‭Dance Educators.‬

‭As subject-area leaders, teachers who contribute to these associations help to ensure both student‬
‭success and ongoing professional development and reflection for OCTs across the province.‬

‭We also want to take a moment to recognize the last year and a half has not been easy. We are grateful‬
‭to all teachers for going the extra mile to pivot and adapt to the ongoing stresses and challenges caused‬
‭by the pandemic.‬

‭Your feedback has been shared internally for discussion and will be taken into consideration for the next‬
‭iteration of the brochure.‬

‭Thank you again for taking the time to correspond.‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭Melissa Campeau‬
‭Senior Editor‬
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